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The committee is moving forward on the white paper for Radiation Exposure to 
Radiation Oncology Patients from Imaging Procedures. 
 
The committee is also starting the research for a task group on Beam Data Sets 
for Linear Accelerators. We are going to contact the RPC, D3, Sun Nuclear and 
other groups that do linear accelerator commissions to see what beam data is 
available and in what forms. We are also in the process of asking for volunteers 
to work on this task group. 
 
The Radiation Safety Subcommittee will have a phone conference in May to 
select a Vice Chairman and discuss the white paper on Radiation Exposure to 
Radiation Oncology Patients from Imaging Procedures and the task group on 
Beam Data Sets for Linear Accelerators. 
 


